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Christopher Cooney

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2015 1:36 PM
To: Martha Barrera
Cc: Cayce Hinton
Subject: RE: Parties Contact Information Query - Docket No. 150009-EI

Thank you for the confirmation, Martha, and for the follow-up, Cayce!  Per your instruction, we will 
not combine the party information.  As an FYI, the contact information was updated yesterday, but 
only for the purpose of adding a the fax number for the St. Pete location.  Nothing else was changed. 
 
From: Martha Barrera  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2015 1:22 PM 
To: Cayce Hinton; Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Parties Contact Information Query - Docket No. 150009-EI 
 
Yes  there are two separate addresses and those stay as the official contact list.  
 
From: Cayce Hinton  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2015 1:21 PM 
To: Martha Barrera; Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Parties Contact Information Query - Docket No. 150009-EI 
 
You mean the contact info is the same as previously submitted in the notice of intent, not that Matt and Dianne have 
the same contact info, correct? 
 
From: Martha Barrera  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2015 11:36 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Cayce Hinton 
Subject: RE: Parties Contact Information Query - Docket No. 150009-EI 
 
Dorothy, I spoke with Dianne Triplett.  The contact information is the same.  They just use shorthand to save time in 
documents they file.  Unless they file a notice of change of address, don’t worry about it.  Thanks for asking for 
clarification.   
 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 4:24 PM 
To: Martha Barrera 
Cc: Cayce Hinton 
Subject: Parties Contact Information Query - Docket No. 150009-EI 
 
Good afternoon, Cayce, 
 
On 1/5/15, Duke Energy filed a notice of intent to retain party status.  In that notice, they provided 
separate contact information for Duke Energy (Mr. Bernier in Tallahassee) and Ms. Triplett (in St. 
Pete).   
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Today, they filed a notice of filing and the contact information shows both Mr. Bernier and Ms. 
Triplett at the St. Pete location.  Please provide confirmation whether we need to delete the 
Tallahassee information, and combine Mr. Bernier and Ms. Triplett in one contact record for the St. 
Pete location. 
 

 
 
Thank you for your help! 
 
Dorothy 




